
 

 

 

High School Information Night 

For current 6th, 7th and 8th grade students and their families 

on Tuesday, September 24, 2024 at  

Our Lady of the Snows CA 

79-33 258 Street 

Floral Park, NY 11004 

From 7:00pm – 8:45pm 

Representatives from St. Francis Prep, The Mary Louis Academy, Archbishop Molloy, 

 St. Mary’s, Holy Cross, Kellenberg, Chaminade, Xavier,  

Cathedral Prep, St. John’s Prep, Christ the King, Sacred Heart Academy, Holy Trinity 

Will be in attendance 

▬▬▬ 

There will be four (4) 20-minute sessions  

Session 1 – 7:10pm 

Session 2 – 7:30pm 

Session 3 – 7:50pm 

Session 4 – 8:10pm 

Representatives will remain in the rooms until  

Approximately 8:45pm for additional questions 

▬▬▬ 

Let’s get excited about the next step in your child’s academic journey. 

Join us for an informational night. 

Our Lady of the Snows CA      
  will be hosting a High School Information Night 


